
 

Summer Term Newsletter 

A message from Lexi, Y6 

We have done lots on the School 

Council this year! 

Firstly we arranged a day when we 

came in school, dressed in blue 

and yellow for Ukraine fundraising.  

Next we sold sweets for a Sweet 

Sensation!  This involved selling 

sweets to raise money for play-

ground equipment.  

After that we interviewed teachers 

and teaching assistants to recruit 

new staff. 

New Starter Meeting 

We proudly represented  St Joseph's in June at 

the meeting for all of our new Reception        

parents! 

We told everyone present what we liked about 

our school and how we knew that the new   

pupils would like being part of it too. 

Goodbye Y6! 

 

 

 

 

 

We are saying a sad farewell to Y6, and espe-

cially to Lexi and Leo, who have been fabulous 

School Council   members—both more than 

once!   St Joseph’s will miss you both. 

Thank you members for giving up 

your time this year 

In September we will be starting the new 

academic year with a new School Council. 

If you would like the chance to stand for 

election, start to think about the issues that 

are important to you. 

Have a lovely Summer everyone! 
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